
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  CONTACT: Public Works 

June 26, 2023           (941)575-5050 

 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 

 

The Interactive Fountain in Laishley Park has been shut down as of Monday, June 26, 2023, for 

additional repairs.  Crews will need to allow the ground to dry before beginning the repair work 

on Wednesday.  The fountain should reopen on Thursday, June 29. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 during 

the hours of 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

RUN DATE: June 26, 2023 
  

E-mail:  City Council 

 
 
 
 

 
 


